
   

RFR	Statement	of	Compliance	

The	 proposed	 antenna	 will	 be	 side‐mounted	 on	 the	 east	 tower	 atop	 the	 John	 Hancock	
Building	 and	will	 be	 used	 for	 auxiliary	 purposes	 only.	 	 The	 John	Hancock	 Building	 rooftops	 and	
towers	are	home	to	many	and	various	antennas	and	there	 is	a	comprehensive	RFR	safety	plan	 in	
effect	for	all	users.1		Security	for	access	to	the	rooftop	is	very	stringent.		The	area	is	not	accessible	to	
the	public	and	all	 visitors	 require	an	escort	and	acceptable	 training	 certificates.	 	 	There	 is	 a	plan	
among	 the	 users	 that	 prohibit	 access	 to	 the	 rooftop	 area	 whenever	 the	 master	 antenna	 is	 in	
operation.	 	 Further,	 additional	 controls	 are	 in	 place	 that	 prevents	 other	 antennas	 from	 being	
operated	when	persons	must	access	the	penthouse	roof.	 	WLEY‐FM	will	become	party	to	the	joint	
user’s	 agreement	 and	 WLEY‐FM	 will	 follow	 all	 necessary	 protocols	 to	 ensure	 the	 safety	 of	 all	
personnel.	

                                                      
1			See	WKQX(FM)	Application	for	Renewal	of	License	FCC	File	No.	BRH‐20120801AJU,	Attachment	15,	RF	
Hazard	Assessment.	


